Vote of Thanks

Delivered by ECCS

Distinguished Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Capital Market Committee, I am honoured to extend our sincere appreciation to everyone who made today's meeting a resounding success.

We are deeply grateful to the Honourable Minister for her gracious presence and inspiring goodwill message, which reaffirms the government's unwavering commitment to the development of the Nigerian capital market.

Our special thanks go to the Chairman of the CMC for his insightful opening remarks and consistent leadership in steering the Committee's vision.

We also thank the heads and representatives of the various market infrastructure institutions—NGX, NASD, FMDQ, CSCS, AFEX, NCX, LCFE, and others—for their updates and commitment to market growth and transparency.

A heartfelt appreciation to the leaders and members of the outgoing 2015–2025 Capital Market Master Plan Committees for their remarkable contributions over the years. Your dedication has laid a strong foundation for the next phase. We also commend those who have expressed interest in leading the development of the 2030 CMMP Plan—your enthusiasm and expertise are vital for shaping the future.

To the ECLE for the engaging sensitisation on the ISA 2025. Finally, we sincerely thank all participants—sister regulatory agencies, operators, stakeholders, and guests—for your active engagement, thoughtful contributions, and continued support. Your presence and collaboration remain critical to the continued growth, stability, and inclusiveness of our capital market.

As we look ahead, the launch of the new Investments and Securities Act (ISA) 2025 represents a major milestone in our regulatory evolution. It provides a refreshed legal framework that supports innovation, investor protection, and market integrity. With renewed collective commitment, we are confident that the Nigerian capital market is well-positioned to unlock new investment opportunities, deepen financial inclusion, and contribute more meaningfully to national economic development.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the next CMC meeting.